
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/27/2012 2:05:38 PM

Petlin, Gabriel (gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Benjamin, Robert (robert.benjamin@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Final changes to PG&E RCES and extension of suspension of Advice 3304- 

G/4052-E until December 30, 2012

Gabe

PG&E agrees to extend the initial suspension period by another 30 days until December 30th, 
2012.

Regards

Redacte

Redacted

Senior Policy Analyst

Pricing Products

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Petlin, Gabriel [mailto:gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 9:46 AM 
To:| Redacted 
Cc: Benjamin, Robert
Subject: Final changes to PG&E RCES and extension of suspension of Advice 3304-G/4052-E until 
December 30, 2012

] Dietz, Sidney

SB GT&S 0306458

mailto:gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:robert.benjamin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov


Shari and Sid,

This “11/27/12 Response” attached herein summarizes the closed/resolved issues and provides 
Energy Division’s response to few remaining open issues that came out of the 11/9/12 meeting. 
Energy Division’s expectation is that PG&E will file a supplemental advice letter proposing 
RCES modifications outlined in the “11/27/12 Response” column contained in the attached.

The energy Division suspended the Advice 3304-G/4052-E for 120 days beyond the originally 
requested effective date of June 30, 2012, to allow further review. PG&E agreed to a 30 day 
extension of the suspension period which will expire on November 30th. To allow time for ED 
review of PG&E’s forthcoming supplemental advice letter we need PG&E to agree to an 
additional 30 day extension of the suspension period until December 30th. In light of this it 
would be most expeditious if PG&E sends me an email today agreeing to extend the initial 
suspension period by another 30 days until December 30th, 2012. The Energy Division is very 
committed to completing its review of the AL once we receive your supplemental. The 
purpose of the extension is to avoid the need for ED to prepare a resolution. If you send an 
email today then I won’t have to prepare a resolution tomorrow.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Gabe Petlin

Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch] Retail Rate Design

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave I San Francisco CA 94102

gpl@epuc.ca.gov415-703-1677
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